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July 17, 2020

Cathy Piantigini, Director
Somerville Public Library
79 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143
Dear Cathy,  

At its July 9th meeting, the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners approved a provisional Citizenship Corners grant in the amount of $13,305 for your Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA) special project. The Board’s approval is contingent on your return of the required contract and agreement to its conditions.

Your program is scheduled to begin no earlier than October 1, 2020. In early August you will receive the contract and further information about the management of your grant. Any public announcement of the grant prior to the return of a signed contract to us should include language that this grant is provisional. A press release form is attached that you are welcome to use for the announcement.
Your consultant, Shelley Quezada, will keep you informed of any updates, workshops or other news related to your project.  Please feel free to discuss any questions you have about your project or the process with Shelley. You may also consult the LSTA Grants Management Guide, which offers additional guidance for carrying out your grant.
We congratulate you on your successful grant proposal and are pleased that we can make LSTA funding available to assist you in providing improved library services to your community.

Sincerely yours,
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James M. Lonergan

Director

[image: image3.png]Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners
98 N, WashingtonSrae, it 401, Boston, MA 02114
P:800952.7403 (rstats r)

76177251860

. 6177250140

mass.gov/libraries
(consumer portal

mass.gov/mblc
(agancy sie)

fyoo

@mblclibraries.





[image: image2.jpg][image: image3.png]